
 

 

27 April 2015 
 

Dr Bernard L. Croal 
MB ChB BSc Hons MSc MD FRCP FRCPath CSci EuSpLM 
RCPath Chair Scottish Regional Council  
Chair - NLMC Governance Board 
Department of Clinical Biochemistry 
Link Building 
Aberdeen Royal Infirmary 
Aberdeen AB25 2ZD 
 

 
Dear Dr Croal 
 
Minimum Retesting Intervals in Pathology Draft Guidance 

 
Further to the consideration of the Institute of Biomedical Science (IBMS) Council I am pleased to 
inform you of Council’s decision to endorse the guidance as detailed in the draft document with the 
following minor comments: 
 

1. Spelling mistake under the Blood Transfusion section  H-BGAS2  should read within and not 
withing. 

 
2. Two typographical errors noted on page 30 B5P6 and page 51 H-BGAS2 

 
3. In the histology section the comment received pertaining to renal biopsy is that it should be 

made clear that a recommendation for annual biopsy is made or not. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact my PA, Marie-Helen Jean at marie-helenjean@ibms.org should you 
require the current copy of the IBMS logo. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Sarah May 
Deputy Chief Executive. 
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